
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           13 October 2017 12:09
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Thomas Hubert
 
Name: Thomas
Surname: Hubert
Email: 

 
 
Message:
With most population  in coastal areas, Ireland needs an orbital high-speed rail line building upon existing
infrastructure and connecting all cities: (Belfast)-Dublin-Waterford-Cork-Limerick-Galway.
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
 

http://npf.ie/

